
AltiGen’s Director Will Not Stand for Re-Election to Board of Directors 

 

SAN JOSE, CA - September 16, 2015 - AltiGen Communications, Inc. (OTCQX: ATGN), a leading 
provider of premise and cloud-based IP-PBX and Contact Center solutions, today announced that 
Michael Robbins has notified the Company that he will not be standing for re-election as a 
Director of the Company at the upcoming Annual General Meeting, to be held on October 22, 
2015.  

Mr. Robbins joined AltiGen’s Board of Directors in March of 2013 as an independent director. 
There were no matters of disagreement between Mr. Robbins and the Company concerning the 
Company's operations, policies or practices.  

AltiGen’s Chairman and CEO Jeremiah J. Fleming said, “On behalf of the Board, I want to thank 

Mike for his contribution to the company over the past two years.”  

The Nominating Committee is reviewing various candidates who would qualify as an independent 

director under the NASDAQ listing rules to serve on the Board of Directors in the future. 

About AltiGen Communications  

AltiGen Communications, Inc. (OTCQX: ATGN) is a leading provider of premise and cloud-based 
IP-PBX and Contact Center solutions headquartered in Silicon Valley, California. With thousands 
of customers around the world, AltiGen solutions are designed for high reliability, ease of use, 
seamless integration to Microsoft infrastructure technologies, and are built on a scalable, open 
standards platform. For more information, call 1-888-ALTIGEN or visit the web site at 

. 
 
 

Contact: 

Phil McDermott        

Chief Financial Officer, Director    

AltiGen Communications, Inc.  

Phone: 408-597-9000 

http://www.altigen.com/
http://www.altigen.com/

